
 

NOTICE FOR RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 

GARAGE PROJECT UPDATE 
 

Please be advised SPG Engineering has provided 

management with an update to the Garage Project. 

The waterproofing to the garage slab that is 

currently occurring at the front of the building will 

be completed by Friday August 3rd. 

Tuesday August 7th mobilization will take place 

 at the back of the building to address 

waterproofing of the garage slab.   

There will be no access to the Back Entrance, 

Moving Room or Garbage Area. 

Any deliveries or moves will need to be coordinated 

with the management office. 

  Garbage bins and recycling bins will be placed in 

the vicinity of the 3 parking spaces.  
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

August 1, 2018(MACTV) 


